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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you find this edition of the newsletter informative and interesting. 

A busy two weeks at St David's! On Monday the 18th we had a full governors meeting. The governing body 
are very enthusiastic and want the very best for your school. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended parents evening. As parents it is important to attend parents 
evening to encourage and support your child. Please do try and make appointment if you have not had 
chance. 

Yesterday we had a lovely Mass in Church comissioning the Mini Vinnies. It was lovely for the children to 
mix with Parishioners and members of the SVP.  

We are holding a Spring Tidy day on Saturday 18th May 9.30am-1pm. We would like to warmly welcome all 
members of the school community to join us. We will be sprucing up the outside of school. Refreshments 
will be served. 

Thank you to all who participated in the Toy Sale whether you donated or purchased we are so grateful. 
We raised a grand total of  136. 20. 

We hope you have a wonderful Easter break. We look forward to seeing everyone after the holidays, 
refreshed and ready to go for the Summer Term. 



Movie Night

This week, Mini Vinnies hosted a Toy Sale to raise 
money for children in Romania. Thank you to all 

who donated and supported the event. Mini 
Vinnies raised a fantastic £136.20!

Mini Vinnies



Have a fabulous 
Easter Break, we 
are back on 
Tuesday Tuesday 
9th April. 

 'All praise to God, the Father of 
our Lord Jesus Christ. It is by his 
great mercy that we have been 
born again, because God raised 

Jesus Christ from the dead'
1 Peter 1: 3.

Thank you for all your support 
for all of our Easter fundraising 
ventures, we will post the totals 
from the Toy Sale, raffle, cinema 

night and bingo soon. 



Dates for Your Diary 

As a school, we are working 
hard to acheive our Bronze 

Award with Cymraeg Campus 
this year. Each week, our Criw 

Cymraeg will be sharing a 
'Phrase of the Week' in our 

school assembly.

• 22nd March 2024 - School closes for 
Easter 

• Monday 8th April 2024 - Inset Day 
• Tuesday 9th Apirl 2024 - School opens 

for Summer Term
• Saturday  18th May - Spring tidy 

9.30am - 1pm. 

Cymraeg Campus

PATRWM Y WYTHNOS

Pasg Hapus



PARENT TODDLER GROUP

Our weekly Parent Toddler Group is back! Come 
along with your child, meet our staff, and other 

parents and toddlers in a friendly, welcoming 
environment. Baby siblings are welcome. 

These free Sessions will run during the school term 
on a Wednesday morning from 9:30 until 11am. 

Spring Tidy

Parents and carers are warmly invited to attend a Spring 
Tidy  morning on Saturday 18th May from 9.30am-1pm.

Mass - 21st March 

On Thursday, we attended Mass for our newest Mini 
Vinnies to be commissioned.  After the Mass, pupils 
met with  members of the SVP.  To view the Mass, 
following the link below or scan the QR code. 

https://www.churchservices.tv/mold/archive/recordi
ngs/hR7NUTtbckilDY4



School Uniform Check

Yrs 1-6

PE

Spares

Nursery and Reception

Examples

Examples

St. David’s has a proud tradition of maintaining a school uniform to enable 
all our children to identify with the school and promote a sense of 
belonging. Uniform is available for purchase from Monkhouse in Mold. Please 
take a look at this key information for full details about our school uniform.

• Maroon school jumper or cardigan
• Blue shirt
• School tie
• Grey skirt, pinafore dress or trousers
• Black shoes (not trainers)
• Black or grey socks or tights
• School blazer (Year 3-6)

• Maroon sweatshirt or cardigan
• Blue polo shirt
• Grey skirt, pinafore dress or trousers
• Black shoes (not trainers)
• Black or grey socks or tights

• White t-shirt
• Black shorts, leggings or tracksuit 

bottoms
• Trainers
• In cooler weather conditions, pupils are 

also permitted to wear a plain black 
jumper or hoodie.

Jewellery must not be worn for PE lessons.

If you are ever in need 
of any spare uniform, 

do get in touch.



TERM DATES 2023 - 2024

Spring/Summer Term:

• 22nd March 2024 - School Closes for Easter Holidays

• 8th April 2024 - Inset Day

• 9th April 2024 - School Opens after Easter Holidays

• 6th May 2024 - School Closed for May Day Bank Holiday

• 24th May 2024 - School Closes for May Half Term

• 3rd June 2024 - Inset Day

• 4th June 2024 - School Opens after May Half Term

• 19th July 2024 - School Closes for the Summer Holidays

SWIMMING
Year 3&4 will start their swimming 
lessons after Easter. 

Dates for year 3&4 Swimming:
Wed 10th April
Wed 17th April
Wed 24th April
Wed 1st May
Wed 8th May

Swimming






